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Carolina Pine Quilters

Meeting at
Trinity United Methodist Church

2724 Whiskey Road, Aiken

Oct. 12, 2020
*** NO MEETING *** carolinapinequilters.org

Chat with the President
Barb Saporito

Happy Fall!

Temps are getting cooler, Fall is in the air!
Good time to spend working on your quilts for
the quilt show. Things are coming together
for the show. We will have our challenge
quilts on display waiting for our members to
vote for their favorite.  We also will have a
Viewer’s Choice Ballot Box, for everyone who
comes to the museum, to vote for their
favorite quilt.

Remember, Oct 25th and Oct 26th is quilt
drop-off at the museum.  If you can help with
taking down the quilts in Nov., let me know.
Till we meet again, stay well.

Barb

Treasurer’s Report
Yvonne Walker

Beginning Balance: $6048.58
Disbursements: 170.60
Deposits: 120.00
Ending Balance $5997.98

UFO Challenge – Susan Congdon

As we approach the end of the year, I hope
you have been successful in moving many of
your UFO’s closer to completion.  When we
are finally able to gather again, what a
wonderful show & tell we can have!!

The number for September is “10”.

Program News

There will be no October meeting while we
continue our time of social distancing.

**Quilt Show Important Dates**

Quilt Drop-Off: Sunday, October 25, 2-5pm
(at Museum)

Monday, October 26, 11am-3pm

Quilt Show Open: November 3-21, 2020

Quilt Pick-Up: Sunday, November 22, 3:30-5pm
Monday, November 23, 11am-2pm
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October Birthdays

10/02 Gary Davis
10/07 Kathryn Byrd
10/10 Susan Congdon
10/11 Rori Bebko
10/12 Marge Mitchell
10/15 Cheri Dowd
10/21 Linda Williamson
10/23 Vi Peace
10/30 Paula Brown

Early Nov. Birthdays
11/03 Debbie Phillips
11/03 Carol Kiernan

Board Members

President – Barb Saporito
Vice President – Vacant
Secretary – Margot Salzman
Treasurer – Yvonne Walker
Newsletter Editor – Karen Erickson
Webmaster – Adela Dziekanowski

Committees

Community Outreach & Diane Miller and
Comfort Quilts: Doris Leidheiser
Hospitality: Peggy Hazell
Membership: Adela Dziekanowski
Quilt Show: Vacant

Community Outreach
Diane Miller

Creative Panel Challenge

Ladies and gentlemen – it’s time to cast your vote. The quilts
below are numbered 1-5 at the upper corner. To vote, send a
text or email to Diane Miller.

Email: dianelmiller@bellsouth.net. Text: 803-640-6699.
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